From: Daniel Mooney, South Lane Television, Inc.
To:  William Whitt, Better Life Broadcasting, Inc.
Subj: Letter of Assent for KAMK-LP move to channel 49

Mr. Whitt,

I do not believe your proposal to move from channel 53 to channel 49 and conversion to DT will
cause any actual interference to K48K.C-D or K50CT. Therefore, South Lane Television, Inc.

issues this letter of assent for purposes of filing your FCC application with the following
provisions:

1. The transmitter output power will be maintained at or below 100 watts average digital
power.

2. The transmitting antenna pattern will remain the same as that of existing analog station
KAMK-LP

3. Better Life Broadcasting, Inc. will take necessary steps to mitigate any actual interference
that does occur.

Sincerely,

Domial . mmmﬁ,

Chief Engineer



William Whitt

P.O. Box 766

Grants Pass, OR 97528
October 19, 2009

Steve Benedict, CTSE

Director of Engineering
KPDX/KPTV

14975 NW Greenbrier Parkway
Beaverton, OR 27006

Dear Steve:

Better Life Television Inc., Respectfully requests to be allowed to interfere with your station. The call
letters of the station are KPDX-DT, RF Channel 48, Facility ID# 35460. We respectfully request that you
sign the bottom of the page and return to Better Life Television, Inc. via Fax, or scanned with signature via
e-mail. Our Fax number is (541) 474-9409. E-mail address to return signed scanned document is
billw@betterlifetv.tv,

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

William Whitt
Chief Engineer

Please initial by the statement that applies:

& 1 hereby represent that I have given Permission to Better Life Television Inc. for the request
herein.

I hereby represent that I have not given Permission to Better Life Television Inc. for the request
herein,
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Notes from
Signatory:




